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Planning and zoning meeting , Thursday SEPTEMBER 26TH

From dave12481@aol.com <dave12481@aol.com>
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To Lane, Emma <ELane@brightonco.gov>
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   Hello Ms Lane 
 I am writing this email because I am not sure that I willbe able to make the meeting Thursday night.
I wish to share my view on the proposed zoning change for the property between Purcell st and the 
Presbyterian church.
  I would encourage you to NOT recommend a change of zoning.  The reasons I oppose this development
Is that this is predominantly a single family residential area and the city should put new apartments near the
existing apartments South ofBromley near King Soopers or near Prairie center or behind Big Lots. This would
make shopping 
Convenient to apartments. 
  I also am concerned about the impact that this growth will further strain the schools ,fire and police
departments 
and our shortage of water.  Thank you , Dave Rich. 2404 Comanche Creek Dr. 
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